
A Weekend 
with Bob Ripley
The Australian Beechcraft Society is sponsoring Bob Ripley to come out to Australia 
to run a workshop for LAME’s experienced on Beechcraft maintenance from Friday 
March 3 to Sunday March 5, 2023, at Wagga Wagga, NSW.  
Bob is arguably the most knowledgeable Aircraft Engineer for these type of aircraft 
in the world. He has been the American Bonanza Society’s Senior Technical 
Advisor for 15 years and has managed his own maintenance facility near 
Atlanta for nearly 40 years that focuses solely on piston Beechcraft. This program 
will provide LAME’s from across Australia an opportunity to share some of his 
knowledge and experience.
This course is conducted across America regularly, but this will be the first of its 
kind in Australia.
The program will cover common squawks, and how to address them, with special 
emphasis on Beechcraft Landing gear inspections, rigging and repair. There will 
be some seminars on common issues with piston Beechcraft maintenance and how 
to address them. 
The course will be a 3 day event and limited to 20 LAMES, experienced on 
Beechcraft and General Aviation maintenance, 2 days will be a structured 
program and day 3 will be an informal session where LAMES can discuss or raise 
maintenance matters directly with Bob. 
This will be a one-off incredible opportunity for LAME’s servicing Beechcraft aircraft.
The cost for attendees (whilst yet to be finalised) is anticipated to be $400.00 for 
the first registration from an organisation and then $250.00 thereafter. Attendees 
will be responsible for their accommodation and meals outside the event.

If organisations, or individuals, are interested in participating in this event 
they should register their interest by emailing
secretary@abs.org.au	 (positions will be prioritised by registration date)

Register


